
  Aughton Christ Church C of E Primary School   

N E W S L E T T E R— 11th October 2024 

 

 

Notices 

 

  Our school value this half term is: “Generosity” 

‘”God loves a cheerful giver” 

2 Corinthians 9.7 

 

School Dinners 

The November & December school dinner menu is now live on 

Scopay for booking. We recommend ordering for the whole half 

term in advance. Please note that schools dinners are     

ordered at 12 noon on a Thursday for the following week. 

Meals ordered after this time cannot be guaranteed to be first 

choice. There will be two theme days next half term: 
 

Tuesday 5th November: Bonfire Night 

Wednesday 18th December: Christmas Dinner 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone who was able to      

donate cakes and/or attend our coffee morning 

and cake sale last week. We raised a fantastic 

£300! 

 

 

 

School Photographs 

Tempest photography sibling 

and individual proofs have 

now been sent home with the 

children. If you would like to 

make an order of your child’s school photograph, please go to 

www.tempest-orders.co.uk and enter the 10 digit reference 

number that can be found under their picture. 

 

Ormskirk School Production  

Children in Y5 and Y6 have been invited to 

attend Ormskirk School’s production of ‘The 

Addams Family’ on Tuesday 15th October.  

 

 

Dates for your diary 

For full list of dates please click here 

Monday 14th October—Y5 & Y6 to Ormskirk School Production 

Friday 18th October—INSET Day 

Monday 21st to Friday 25th October—Half Term 

Thursday 31st October—Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Monday 4th November—Mad Science begins 

Tuesday 5th November—Prospective parent tour 9:15am 

Tuesday 5th & Wednesday 6th—Life Education 

Tuesday 12th November—Odd Socks Day 

Wednesday 13th November—Parents Evening 

Friday 15th November—Children in Need 

 

Half Term  

School will finish at the usual time of 3:30pm on Thursday 17th 

October. School will be closed on Friday 18th October due to a 

staff training day. We will reopen at 8:45am on Monday 28th    

October following the half term break.  

 

Secondary School Applications  

Year 6 parents please note the following:-  

All applicants can apply now at https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/

children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/ 

or call 01772 532109 for more information.  

The statutory closing date is Thursday 31st October 2024 at 

23:59.  

You must apply even if your child already has older siblings in the 

school. If you live in Lancashire you can include out of area     

preferences on your online application.  
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